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January 3, 1974

Mr. Doug Weiss
Atomic Energy Commission
Business Management Branch
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Weiss: _

In response to your telephone call of December 26,Mr. 1973, toFred Shaw of our office, I am sending a company check for
eighty dollars ($80.00) for renewal of our AEC Source MaterialLicense No. STA-422 (amended to a Material Storage License)our Pompton Plains, forNew Jersey, property. I submitted Form AEC-2 (>to Mr. L.

Rouse, Directorate of Licensing, on December 14, 1973.

We are presently negotiating with a contractor for decontam-
ination and cleanup of this property preparatory to obtaining a
" Release of Facilities" from the AEC. We propose to sell theproperty in early February, 1974.

Our license was inadvertently allowed to expire on February28, 1973, by failing to send Form AEC-2 with ou. check.invoice for renewal, Thedated January 24, 1973, stated the renewalperiod as 02/05/73-02/04/74. Although there is this discrepancy
.

in dates, I understand that a proportional part of the current 5

renewal fee will be refundable based on completion of our| Releaseof Facilities application. We will notify you upon this completion. \'''
,( 9, -

Very truly yours, [.
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1B. L. Mobley I

'

Supcrvisor

Environmental Control '
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